CANBY PLANNING COMMISSION Regular Meeting July 9, 1969

Present: Chairman Ralph Hulbert, Commissioners Andy DiTommaso, Al Godfrey, Roy Bentz, Elsie Cutsforth. Also present were Jim Webb from the County Planning Commission staff, Mr. Carl Raines, Council representative and Mr. John Tatone, Councilman.

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 8:10 P.M.

The Chairman informed the Planning Commission that Commissioner Roy Bentz has asked to be relieved of his duties after the July meeting. The City reluctantly accepted his resignation and thanked him for his fine service to Canby. Mr. Bentz has volunteered to help whenever possible in the future. Mayor Housen appointed Mr. Gordon Ross to the Planning Commission to replace Mr. Bentz.

Mr. Bentz, as Chairman of the committee working on revisions of all city applications (subdivisions, zone changes, variances, conditional uses, etc.)gave a report on the progress to date. Good progress is being made by the committee. No further action has been taken by the committee working on Future Street Plan development. Chairman Hulbert appointed Andy DiTommaso to the Chairmanship of the committee on application revisions and the new Commissioner, Gordon Ross as the new member to this committee.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Roma K. Borgen, Secretary

Roma K. Borgen